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Home Learning at Crosby School 

Home learning is provided weekly. In Key Stage 2 this is provided through Google Classroom and paper 

copies are available as necessary.   

 

Home learning is often open-ended. For example: “I can show…. 

 My number bonds to 10 

 What I know about the Romans 

 I can use a subordinate clause 

 How to write my name 

 I know how to join the letter a 

 I can add 2 digit numbers together 

This “showing” can be a photograph, writing, mind map, etc.  

 

Incentives can be used for children who complete their home learning. 

 

Children are encouraged to read at home. Appropriate reading and library books are sent home and also 

accessible online through ‘Big Cat’.  In addition to this children have logins for TT Rockstars and Mathletics. 

 

 

Monitoring and Review 

This policy is monitored and reviewed by the governing body.  

Last reviewed Autumn 2023. 

 


